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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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E TETRATECH Jon C. Ludwig

Director

November 17, 2010

Mr. Chuck Bowman

WV Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305

EQI#: DEP15231

Title: Expression of Interest for Architectural/Engineering Services to
Provide Total Maximum Daily Loads (TMDLs) for the Impaired
Streams in the Monongahela Watershed

Opening Date: November 18, 2010

Opening Time: 1:30 PM

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Tetra Tech, Inc. is pleased to submit our proposai in response to West Virginia Department of
Environmental Protection's Expression of Interest number DEP15231 for Total Maximum Daily Loads
(TMDLs) for impaired streams in the Monongahela Watershed. We have thoroughly enjoyed working closely
with WVDEP’s TMDL Program over the past eight years as it has grown into one of the nation’s premier
TMDL programs.

We hope that our propoesal and qualifications demonstrate our significant experience and continued
commitment to providing high quality TMDL support for West Virginia. Our experience in developing TMDLs
and the tools that streamline the TMDL development process is unmatched by any other firm. We
emphasize the use of TMDLs in supporting the broader environmental programs of the state and
answering practical watershed planning guestions. This approach to TMDL development requires that we
not presume the use of a specific approach or set of modeling tools, but that we instead select or develop
necessary tools that answer the appropriate management questions.

In our proposal, we have identified a core group of staff, all of whom have extensive TMDL development
experience, and many who have directly supported West Virginia over the past eight years. | will continue to
serve as the Project Manager located in our Charleston Office to facilitate communication and maximize
our efficiency in meeting project needs.

We appreciate the opportunity to present our qualifications to West Virginia and we ook forward to
providing support for this project. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 304-
414-0054.

Sincerely,
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Charleston, WY 25301
Tel 3044140054 Fax 304.720.2334 www.letratech.com




